ANNEXURE-V

Site inspection report of Divisional Forest Officer, Golaghat Division, Golaghat.

The proposed diversion of Forest land was inspected on 23/01/2018 by the undersigned
accompany with the Range Forest Officer, Jamuguri and staffs and ONGC officers, Chinnamora,
Jorhat. The proposed diversion site is open Forest and the Reserved Forest were partially verified
and found correct. Further the proposed diversion of Forest land for oil flow line “KSAD to
KSAB”, ONGC, Chinnamora, Jorhat for the area 1.44 Ha is falling under Doyang Reserved
Forest under Golaghat Division. The area stated for diversion of Reserved Forest was found to
be correct.

Divisional Forest Officer,
Golaghat Division
Golaghat.




